
From: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
To: 	 Cole, James (SMO) 
Sent: 	 2/25/2011 6:13:03 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Revised Draft response to Grassley incoming letters of 2/9 and 2/16 re ATF - Gunrunner 

investigations 
Attachments: 	grassley atf 225 response.docx 

Most recent draft - I have not reviewed yet. 

Stuart M. Goldberg 
Chief of Staff for the 
Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Room 4210 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Tele: 202-353-8878 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 3:41 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); Smith, Brad (ODAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG); Wilkinson, Monty (0AG); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Cc: 	ATF 	 Weinstein, Jason (CRM); Raman, Mythili (CRM); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO); Colborn, Paul P 
(SRUP,111tDermond,jamesE:(ATF); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Subject: Revised Draft response to Grassley incoming letters of 2/9 and 2/16 re ATF - Gunrunner investigations 

Please see the enclosed revised draft, which Jason, Tracy, and ATF/Greg have reviewed. Molly will provide both of 
the incoming letters by next message. We've been contacted again today by Grassley staff about our response to this 
letter; they expect a timetable for document production. 
Please advise. Thanks. FB 
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